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Town of Northport 

Special Select Board Meeting  
April 20, 2023 

 
Chair: Shelly Patten      Finance Director: Vicki Eugley 
Vice Chair: Jeanine Tucker    Town Clerk: Amy Eldridge 
Municipal Officer: Breanna Pinkham Bebb  Road Commissioner: Amon Morse-approved absence 
Town Administrator: James Kossuth   NVC Representative: Jeffrey Wilt-not present 
    
Present:  Shelly Patten, Jeanine Tucker, Breanna Pinkham Bebb, James Kossuth, Vicki Eugley, Amy Eldridge, 
Mark Lynch, Ann(Sandy)Wallace, Deborah Riley, Margaret(Peg) Long . 
 
School Board: Kossuth opened the meeting at 6:14 pm and introduced Mark Lynch, Chair of the School 
Board, to discuss the Fiscal Year 2024 Budget. Superintendent of Edna Drinkwater School Margaret (Peg) 
Long provided a summary to the Board to review (See Appendix A). Lynch pointed out the 2023-2024 local 
assessment is $92,720.38 less than 2014-2015 RSU 20 Budget. Northport has 66 High School Students in 7 
different High Schools. The School currently has 82 students enrolled at Edna Drinkwater School, and the 
School Board finished negotiations on the teacher contracts for the next 3 years. The Board asked Long 
about the low enrollment at Drinkwater. Long reported higher enrollment means higher costs and explained 
the effects.   
 
Finance Director: 
Eugley provided the Board with 2023-2024 Fiscal Year Budget Workbook updates.  Eugley went through 
each account to discuss budget needs.  Eugley will update Budget figures received and provide the Board 
with an overview at the next Board meeting on April 24, 2023. 
 
Town Administrator: Kossuth presented the Annual Town Meeting warrant articles to the Board for review.  
The Board provided edits needed, and Kossuth will update and provide final copy to Board for the Annual 
Report.  
 
Adjourned:  Patten motioned to adjourn the meeting at 8:05 pm, second by Pinkham Bebb.  Board voted 
3-0, motion Passed.  
 
Respectfully Submitted by,  
 
Amy Eldridge, Town Clerk 
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Appendix A 


